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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Monday, November 08, 2010 9:51 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 11/8/2010 

Re: Margaret Zarick 
10293 Maple Branch Tri 
Strongsville, OH 44149 

Docketing Case No. 
10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: 
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Please docket the following in the case nimiber above. Thank you. 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
I am strongly in favor of permanently restoring the all electric discount to our homes. I have lived in 
Meadowood since 1978. We purchased our home because of heat pump efficiency and the all electric discount. I 
see all around our neighborhood homes which are not selling because of the uncertaimtylof the all electric 
discount. For many our home is a big asset in our retirement years. Without the all electric discount,the ability to 
sell our homes impacts our choices and has us making hard decisions as to how we afford bills which are 50 to 
60 % higher than m the past. 
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